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Dear Parent,  
 
To mark the King’s Coronation on Friday 5th May we will be celebrating with various events throughout 
the school day including:  
 

 A Coronation Cake competition for each form class – if your child would like to take part in the 
competition please help her to make a cake or some cup cakes which will then be shared with 
the rest of her form.  All cakes must be nut free and a list of ingredients must be supplied 
with allergen information. 
 

 Burying time capsules 
 

 During periods 5 and 6 there will be activities and a picnic to finish the festivities – we are 
asking each student to bring a snack, something small to share with her form. 
 

 
Pupils should wear their school uniform with an element of red, white or blue eg ribbon or socks.     
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating this event together as a school community and will be 
sharing the photos with you in the May newsletter.   
  
Yours sincerely   
  
 
Ms D. Capp    
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
  
 


